
 
 
 

Vancouver PCG Personnel Attend Seminar on Consular  
Services Updates 

  
 

 
 

29 November 2018 – Assistant Secretary Neil Frank R. Ferrer of the DFA-Officer of Consular 
Affairs, briefs the officers and staff of the Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver on the 
new consular policies and developments in the Home Office for the improved delivery of 
consular services to the Filipino public. Asst. Sec. Ferrer, who was in Vancouver for the 
Annual Consular Consultations and Economic Diplomacy Workshop, recently completed his 
tour as Consul General in Vancouver. 
 


